
Following the Government 
announcement that all schools must 
become an academy by 2022 and the 
subsequent U-turn, many schools have 
been left in a quandary... 

•	 What are our formal partnership options?
•	 What are the benefits and challenges?
•	 What legal and governance considerations  

are there?
•	 What is the process?
•	 How do we make the right decision  

for our school?
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Our FREE, no obligation ‘Your Future’ consultations 
provide clarity on these questions. We can meet with 
your headteacher, senior leadership team and/or 
governing board at your school to discuss and provide 
answers to such concerns.

Our team of lawyers, all of whom are school governors, 
have worked with over 300 academies since 2010 (6% 
of all academies in England). We have learnt a lot and 
want to share our experiences with you.

Every school is unique and has its own principles and 
priorities. That’s why we’re investing as much time as 
it takes to meet schools indivdually and discuss the 
specific issues you are facing.

Please get in touch now to arrange your FREE ‘Your Future’ consultation.

FREE  
consultations 
with experienced 
school lawyers to 
help you navigate the  
latest changes in education policy


